
 

Curro Century City Preschool welcomes new head

South Africa's independent school group Curro Holdings is delighted to announce the appointment of Noeline Viviers as the
new head of Preschool at Curro Century City, Cape Town. 
Originally from Pretoria, Gauteng, Viviers brings a unique perspective to her role, with nearly a decade's worth of teaching
experience under her belt.

 
For more, visit: https://www.bizcommunity.com
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